On Tuesday, May 14, 2019 a Public Availability Session
will be held to discuss the upcoming Fall 2019
public water service connections for the
Hopewell Precision Superfund site,

Hopewell Junction, New York

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) and the Town of East Fishkill
are inviting the community to hear about the plans to address the public
water service connections in your community.

The venue is the East Fishkill Community Center, 890 Route
82, Hopewell Junction, New York 12533 from 7pm — 9pm.

Please contact Cecilia Echols, EPA, Community Involvement Coordinator at
echols.cecilia@epa.gov oréé%] 2) 637-3678 or Lorenzo Thantu, EPA, Remedial Project
Manager at thantu.lorenzo@epa.gov or 212-637-4240 if you have any questions.

To learn more about the site, visit: www.epa.gov/superfund/hopewell-precision.
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